
August 10, 2017 
5:30 p.m. 

  
            The Fannin County Board of Education met in a called meeting with the 
following members present:  Bobby Bearden, Chair; Lewis DeWeese, Vice Chair, Terry 
Bramlett, and Chad Galloway. Steve Stanley was absent. 
 
 Lewis DeWeese, Vice Chair, called the meeting to order. 
 
 The purpose of meeting was to allow public input on the FY18 annual operation 
budget. 
 
 Public Comment: 
 
 None. 
 
 After public comment, Finance Director Susan Holloway reviewed the proposed 
tentative budget - June 30, 2018.   
 
 Director of Achievement Sarah Rigdon shared a presentation with the Board on 
the District Improvement Plan and Comprehensive Needs Assessment.  
  
 There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made 
by Terry Bramlett, seconded by Chad Galloway, to adjourn subject to being called into 
special session by the Chair when deemed necessary.  All members voted yes; motion 
carried. 
 
 

_____________________________ 
       Bobby Bearden, Chairperson 
 
       _____________________________  
       Michael Gwatney, Superintendent 
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